
 
 
 

 
 
 

September 16, 2022 
 

FRN No. 0004-3502-52 
 

Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

 
ATTENTION:   Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
RE:  Transmittal No. 48 – Annual Access Charge Tariff Filing 

 
 

I am the Managing Director and a corporate officer for Micronesian Telecommunications Corporation.  I 
hereby certify that I have overall responsibility for the preparation of all data supporting Micronesian 
Telecommunications Corporation – 2022 Tariff Review Plan to true up Exogenous Cost and that I am 
authorized to execute this certification.   

 
Based on information known to me or provided to me by employees responsible for the preparation of data 
in this submission, I hereby certify that the data has been examined and reviewed, is complete and accurate 
to the best of my knowledge and belief and is consistent with the rules of the Federal Communications 
Commission. 

 
 
 
       ____________________ 
       Rose Soledad 
       Managing Director 
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